
Colin N. 11/27                                      Nathan G.  11/23 
Jaxsen D. 11/28                                    Caden S.  11/12 
Camila M. 11/09                                  Abbey R.  11/15 
Lachlan G. 11/08                                 Grace C. 11/05 
Jane M. 11/30                                       Richi M. 11/27 
Makenzie B. 11/16                               Nathan S. 11/02 
Matthew H. 11/10            Juliana V. 11/24 
Seth C. 11/11             Ms. Taylor  11/05 

 
     Parent’s Date Night  

 

     Friday, November 14  
 

    6:30-10:30pm 
 

   ONLY $10 per child! 
 

            Date night is a special event that we   
 have once a month so Parents can 
 enjoy a night out. Children have a fun 
 evening with us filled with arts & 
 crafts, games, a movies. Friends are 
 ALWAYS welcome to join us!      

       Sign up in the office today! 

November 2014! 

                        Dates to Remember:  

 

                 Nov. 2–Daylight Savings Time         
           Ends! Set clocks back 1 hour.   
 
Nov. 10 & 11- Lee Co. Public Schools are CLOSED & 
there will be NO VPK classes but Wrap-Around care 
is available.  

 

Nov. 17 & 18– Fall Picture Day 

 

Nov. 21– VPK Thanksgiving Presentation 

 

Nov. 26– We Close at 3:00pm 

 

Nov. 27 & 28– We are CLOSED for  

Thanksgiving.  

   Please visit  & LIKE our Facebook page at    

www.facebook.com/fofcape  

Our facebook page is meant for  informational purposes 

only.  Children’s name or images will not be used on 

our Facebook page without your prior written consent.  

On Nov. 17 & 18 we will have our 
student Fall Pictures starting at 
8:30am. Packets will be sent home 
next Wednesday, Nov. 12. 

If Parents need any information, 
have questions or just want to chat, 
please feel free to swing by the     
office ANYTIME; We have an open 
door policy at all times !  

Our new gate is installed and           

operating awesomely! In the month of 

November, we are switching over to a 

biometric entry system. We are       

requesting Parents and those            

authorized to pick up your child come 

to the office and register their        

Fingerprint at the earliest  

convenience; gate codes will disabled 

Monday, Dec. 1.  

Please Note: Our biometric system 

only stores data of the image of your         

fingerprint and your name.  


